Planning Board Minutes July 1, 2015

Present: Peter Gardiner, Brian Rundlett, Kyle Handrahan
Wayne Rundlett, Stacie Rundlett, Brook Gardiner, Tim Gordon , Ron Clark from Enviormats
Peter called the meeting to order at 6:44p.m.

The Board reviewed the minutes from May 6th, 2015.  Peter motioned to accept the minutes as written, Brian 2nd all were in favor.

The Board was given a new application that was just received to review from Central Maine Power for Wireless Communication Towers.  They will review it and discuss it at the next meeting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tim and Ron wanted to discuss with the Planning Board a proposal to have an adjoining field to the Buffer area on the south side of the property be utilized for storage.  There was a discussion regarding the approved plan from 1999 for the property, and how to move forward with any additional proposals for this commercial property.  The Board had a chance to review several documents regarding this commercial property.  The Board informed them that they needed to determine exactly what they want to do different than the previously approved permit and then take out the necessary permits with the Planning Board.  Enviromats asked for copies of many of these documents as they did not have them.  Stacie stated that if he came into the office she would give him copies of whatever was on file for this property.  

Peter motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m. Brian2nd and all were in favor.



